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Draft royal decree on temporary relaxing of

advance scheme for public contracts

approved

At the meeting of the Council of Ministers of 14 October 2022, the federal

government approved a draft royal decree on granting advances in

connection with public contracts.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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